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Dengue Alert II: 

Dengue may likely to subside in November; Next two weeks are still 

critical. 

 

 Based on the current meteorological conditions and anticipated future seasonal 

outlook and trends of atmospheric variables, it is expected that dengue cases may 

likely decline in November. However, the next two weeks are still crucial, as the 

prevailing atmospheric factors are favoring the conducive environment for dengue. 

 

All stakeholders are urged to take pre-emptive measures to address the prevailing 

dengue situation in Pakistan.  National health agencies and dengue control centers 

are advised to stay updated on the latest information from the Pakistan 

Meteorological Department (PMD) website: http://www.pmd.gov.pk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Distributions: 

1. MS to PM, Islamabad 

2. PS to Minister for Aviation Division 

3. Secretary Aviation Division 

4. Chief Sec Punjab, KP, GB, Kashmir, Balochistan & Sindh 

5. Secretary Irrigation Punjab, KP, GB, Kashmir, Balochistan & Sindh 

6. Secretary Agriculture Punjab, KP, GB, Kashmir, Balochistan & Sindh 

7. Chairman NDMA 

8. Chairman NHA 

9. IG Motorways 

10. DG’s PDMA & SDMA  

11. Secretary MOCC & Water Resources. 

12. Secretary National Food Security and Research 

13. Chairman FFC & IRSA  

14. Director to Minister for MOCC 

15. Chief Commissioner Islamabad 

16. Commissioner Rawalpindi 

17. Rescue 1122. 

18. Directors RMC’s & Electronic and Print Media. 
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